
From: Jon Jacobson   
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 1:55 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] PUC Docket# EL24-023 South Deuel Wind Project  
  
Dear PUC Staff and Commissioners, 
  
I am a landowner in the proposed South Deuel Wind Project area.  I want to encourage the 
Public Utilities Commission to approve this project.   
  
This project would align nicely with completed wind projects to the north and south. This 
project would make good use of the abundant wind in this area and tie in nicely with 
existing distribution infrastructure.   I am pleased with the work that has been done on the 
wind tower layout for the area.   
  
This project would provide additional funds for local schools, townships, Deuel county and 
the state of South Dakota.  It will also benefit my retirement income by supplementing the 
cash rent received from local farmers/ranchers.  I inherited my land from my uncle and 
dad, which was previously owned by my grandparents. I am proud to own land in Deuel 
county. 
  
Please provide your support and allow this project to move forward.   
  
Thank you,  
Jon T. Jacobson 

 
Fargo, ND 58104 

 
 

 




